
Name: Keith Morris, JD, MPA

Dear Justices,

I am in favor of an $80 a year dues increase.

In almost 20 years, the State Bar has not requested an increase in membership dues. Knowing firsthand many
of the vital services the State Bar provides to its members and the public, including its longstanding commitment
to increased access to justice and the legal system for all Michiganders, I fully support the dues increase
requested by the State Bar.

Considering all the important programs and services provided by the State Bar, I strongly encourage the Court
to support the State Bar's request for a membership dues increase of $80 (which amount to less than $2 a
week)!

Respectfully submitted,

Keith Morris


